
Da: info  
Inviato: sabato 18 marzo 2023 12:38 
A: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Oggetto: PRE/ACCC/C/2022/195 (Spain)  

Dear Ms. Marshal,  

In relation to PRE/ACCC/C/2022/195 (Spain), Verdegaia hereby submitts its responses to questions 
for the communicant forwarded in your email of March 10. We are also attaching with this email 
(per item 6 of the Committe's requirement) four judicial documents (in Spanish) indicated (a) to (d). 
Personal names appearing in the documents (as well as verification codes that allow access to the 
original documents from an online repository) have been redacted in accordance to applicable 
Spanish laws. 

To provide additional evidence to certain points in our response, we are submitting 5 additional 
documents to include in the file. These have been numbered 1 to 5 and, because of size limitation, 
are sent via web transfer via the following link:

 

As with Court documents, these are provided in the original language. While we are not able to 
provide translations by next week's session of the Committee, we can prepare full or partial 
translations to English if required. 

We also confirm our online participation at the open session on preliminary admissibility at the 
Committee's 78th meeting. For language reasons, we will be represented by our colleagues of 
Montescola foundation, and we therefore ask you to also include the email  
in subsequent communications. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sabela Iglesias 

Asociación Verdegaia 

 




